From: Julie

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 4:34 PM

**To:** Redistricting

**Subject:** Comment on Redistricting Maps

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Supervisors and staff--

Thank you for listening to all the public input and thoughtfully considering the issues. It seems to me that Map D, based on community input, is the best option to be developed so far.

There is no perfect option. However, the fact that the Unincorporated areas will be united, and will be with the City of Hayward and San Leandro, makes a lot of sense. Likewise the Tri-Valley is united. The districts seem to be more naturally divided into their component communities.

Thank you for all your work on this important matter.

Julie

<sup>\*\*</sup> This email was sent from an external source. If you do not know the sender, do not click on links or attachments. \*\*